Walgreen Co.
w 650 South Cherry Street, Suite 300
Denver, CO 80246

03/06/21

Philip Rice
11268 E. Linvale Drive
Aurora, CO 80014

Dear Mr. Rice,

Thank you for bringing your concerns to our attention. We take all concerns very seriously
and please know they have been investigated and addressed. Several years ago when
Walgreens Boots Alliance was formed, the Walgreen Company formally changed their
licensure name to ‘Walgreen Co.". You reference two different pharmacy managers in your
letter, the first ‘Huyen Xuen Tran’ is of no relation and was the pharmacy manager prior to
the store relocating to its current location (more than 10 years ago). Hung Tran (current
pharmacy manger) has been at this location since last October.

Since your letter was received, the pharmacy has had a CO Board of Pharmacy audit and we
always work closely with the Board to ensure any noted deficiencies are immediately
resolved.

Regards,
Dave Gullett
District Manager, Denver Southeast

Member of Walgreens Boots Alliance
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